[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent / Carer,
Thank you so much for enrolling your child / children into Seesaw. If you have not done so yet, please contact the Academy as soon as possible.
It is great to see all the amazing work that has already been uploaded to Seesaw since we opened the site.  By Monday 20th April, the class teachers will have uploaded new work on Seesaw for the children to start completing over the next two weeks. Please try and make sure that the children spread the work out throughout the weeks. May we suggest that the children complete the Maths and English tasks in the morning when they are fresh and then enjoy completing project work in the afternoon. Children love routine, so during the week, you may find life easier if the children stick to the school day as much as possible. Start the school day at the usual time and have breaks at the usual time.
The children certainly do not have to post everything they do at home, but we would like them to post something that they have completed each day. This would give your child a chance to stay in contact with staff in their year group as they will be responding to posts throughout the week. However, please be aware that staff will only be responding to posts during the hours of 9am - 3:30pm.
All the work can be completed on paper or on a computer/tablet, so please do not print anything out. Resources can remain on the computer screen and used when needed. However, it may be useful to have a pad of paper to keep all their work together, but is not essential. If you require paper for the children to work on, please contact the Academy office on 01270 814040. When children want to post a piece of work, simply take a photograph and then upload it.
Please remember to keep fit with exercises and fun activities. The Amaven website can certainly help with this.
Do not worry if you are struggling with any aspect of home learning. Any learning that takes place, no matter what form, is great. We do not want to be putting anyone in your family under any additional stress at this challenging time.
Stay Safe everybody and keep smiling,
Kind Regards
The Monks Coppenhall Academy Team
